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Comments: I am concerned about the new Lodge ownership, and specifically the expansion plans that they have

communicated. I have been coming to this area and lake for 35 years. The reason I come here, is because my

brother and sister-in-law have a secluded cabin along the shore of the lake and it is so peaceful and quiet, and

beautiful here. Looking over the expansion plans that have been published, I was startled to discover how many

structures they want to add, as well as expanding the size of existing structures. I fear the seclusion and

tranquility may be lost if they are able to book and accommodate the increased number of people that these

existing and new structures will be able to hold. I would like to see an extensive environmental study done to

ensure no harm will come to the lake nor to any of the habitat that live here. I also think that the existing cabin

owners as well as recurring tourists should have a say and what happens at this lake.


